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Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR

From: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR
Sent: Thursday, February 01, 2018 2:10 PM
To: 'Jason Powell'
Subject: RE: Osceola Oil Bulk Plant - cost cap - Milltown, WI (02-49-483615)-APPROVAL

Hi Jason, a note will be placed in Tracker adding additional costs ($85.37) for the additional Pb and PAH tests for a 
previous approval dated 12/1/17.  Please submit this email with your claim.   If you have any questions, let me know. 
Thanks, Carrie 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Carrie Stoltz 
Phone (715)365-8942 
Carrie.Stoltz@Wisconsin.gov 
 

From: Jason Powell [mailto:jasonp@metcohq.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2018 3:34 PM 
To: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR <Carrie.Stoltz@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: RE: Osceola Oil Bulk Plant - cost cap - Milltown, WI (02-49-483615) 
 
Got your message.  There are 6 Geoprobe borings and also one of the monitoring well borings that we will also be 
sampling for Pb and PAH in the top four feet.  It is the proposed MW located in the area between G-10, -12, & -16. 
Any questions let me know. 
Thanks, 
 
Jason Powell 
METCO - Staff Scientist 
jasonp@metcohq.com / 608.781.8879 
709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse  WI 54603 
www.metcohq.com 
 

From: Jason Powell  
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2018 11:09 AM 
To: 'Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR' <Carrie.Stoltz@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: 1Debby (debbys@metcohq.com) <debbys@metcohq.com>; Eric Dahl (E-mail) (Ericd@metcohq.com) 
<Ericd@metcohq.com> 
Subject: Osceola Oil Bulk Plant - cost cap - Milltown, WI (02-49-483615) 
 
Carrie, we have the Drilling Project scheduled for Feb. 5-6th and the Geoprobe Project scheduled for Feb. 20th or 21st.  In 
going through the cost estimate one soil PAH and one soil Pb were removed from the deferment request and shouldn’t 
have been as we will be short on laboratory analysis.  Could you approve of those two samples (they are not blanks) and 
just an email confirmation is okay with us. 
Thanks, 
 
Jason Powell 
METCO - Staff Scientist 
jasonp@metcohq.com / 608.781.8879 
709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse  WI 54603 
www.metcohq.com 


